S

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

29th Septenber, 1938,

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of yowr letter of the 26th
instent, enclosing one from Messrs. Burmeister & Waln

regarding their new type of 6-cyl. 23CSA Diesel oil engine with

welded bedplate and entablature.
The matter is being looked into and a reply

will be sent to you as soon as possible,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Swrveyors,

COPENHAGEN .




